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June 11, 2014 
 
Patti  Goff 
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
Dear Patti  Goff: 
 
I have read much about the University of Arkansas research team that is studying the impact of the hog 
farm in the Buffalo River Watershed, and the money Gov. Mike Beebe put behind their efforts. The 
research being performed at the C&H Hog Farm by the Big Creek Research Team is the most extensive 
performed on any farm in Arkansas and likely the country. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Thompson 
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